Annual Eco-Meet 2024

Annual Eco-Meet was organized on October 1, 2024 by the eco-club of our school.

It aimed at developing a positive attitude towards nature and its gifts, and becoming responsible
citizens. Eco-Clubs of neighbouring schools joined us in this endeavour to educate students about
environmental issues, biodiversity conservation, and sustainable resource use.

The programme started with the release of fifth edition of our Eco-Club Newsletter--
‘SANJEEVINI,’ by our School Manager, Ms.Sunita Malkani and School Principal,
Dr. Santosh Vyas.

Our School Manager Ms Sunita Malkani quoted Mahatma Gandhi by saying, "The world has
enough for everyone's need but not enough for everyone’s greed". She inspired the gathering to
take small steps such as planting a sapling, to make our country a cleaner and safer place to live in.

Our Principal Dr. Santosh Vyas expressed her thoughtful views, warmly welcoming the guests.
She focused on the fact that sustainable development for a greener, healthier living space has to be
taken up both outside and inside our homes. She also emphasized that more schools taking part in
such an initiative would lead to the development of the nation as the students are the ambassadors
of a greener future.

A skit on environmental conservation was presented by the students where they vowed to pursue
the cause of environmental protection.

Plantation was done in school by Miyawaki method.

All the participating schools were taken for a visit to Aravalli Biodiversity Park, where the
students learnt about the value of Biodiversity and were motivated to protect nature and wildlife.

All the students and teachers were enthused and resolved to contribute towards creating
environmental awareness amongst the future generation







